
Lesson Information Guide           
for Chesham Prep, Chesham 

Address 
Two Dells Lane, Orchard Leigh, Chesham, 
Bucks HP5 3QF  

Getting there 
From Two Dells Lane, follow the signs to the 
Main Entrance to the school where you’ll see 
the parking as you drive in. The pool is the 1st 
building on the left. 

Parking 
There’s ample parking outside the             
swimming pool for our customers to use. 

When you arrive 
Come in the main door and use the  benches 
to remove all outdoor footwear before        
heading to the changing rooms. You can bring 
clean footwear (such as flipflops/sliders) to 
change into. 

Changing 
There are male and female changing rooms 
which lead onto the pool. Children under the 
age of 8 should go to the   changing room      
appropriate to the person bringing them to 
lessons. Once changed, your child should 
head to the pool and spectators should walk 
back through the changing rooms and follow 
signs to the viewing gallery. If you can, please 
arrive “pool ready” so you can go straight to 
poolside. 

Belongings 
Please keep your child’s belongings with you 
at all times and do not leave in the changing 
areas or around the poolside. 
 

What to Bring 
All equipment for the lessons will be             
supplied, the wearing of goggles is optional. 
Please ensure long hair is tied back, a               
swimming hat is recommended. Children who 
are not toilet trained, must wear an               
appropriate swim nappy which should be taken 
home with you to dispose of. 

Where to go 
The Wildfish Poolside Manager on duty will 
direct your child to the correct area of the 
pool. They will remain in this class/area each 
week unless we notify you otherwise. 

Who gets in the water? 
Parent & Baby ➔Parent in 

Duckling ➔Teacher in 

Stage 1 or 2  ➔Teacher in  

Stage 3 & above➔Teacher out( unless required) 

Viewing 
There is a large tiered viewing area to watch 
accessible from the corridor. Please do not 
come onto poolside. Parents/carers should not 
leave the site and should be available to collect 
their child through the changing rooms once 
the lesson has finished. Please note that food 
and drink is forbidden in this area. 

Please note, all other areas of the school 
grounds are off limits. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you! 

If you have any questions, please email us at info@wildfishswimschool.com. On the 
day of your lesson, the office may not be open so we will respond to any query as 
soon as possible.  
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